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NOTICE 
REVISED Instructions for appearing in Mock Test (OBE) 

This is continuation to earlier Notice dated 03.07.2020 regarding 

instructions for appearing in Mock Tests (OBE). In this regard, all the regular 

students of 3
rd

 year and Ex-students of Bhaskaracharya College of Applied 

Sciences are required to note the following: 

1. The Mock test is not exactly an OBE examination but only a type of 

test to ascertain clarifications to the students required for OBE 

examination to be conducted remotely as per DU notification dated 

28.06.2020 

2. This mock test is based on procedural steps related with OBE mode of 

examination as to be conducted remotely. The question papers given 

for mock test are only indicative and may not be taken a version based 

on real OBE examination as per DU notification dated 28.06.2020 

3. For any difficulty in uploading the answer sheets, please send the 

scanned images of it in pdf format at obescript@exam.du.ac.in. as 

per DU notification dated 02.07.2020 

4. Students who are facing any problem regarding appearing in Mock 

Test on OBE portal, may send their grievances by email  mentioning 

their Names, Course, Examination Roll No. and Name of the college to 

grievance@exam.du.ac.in and also copy to 

exambranch.bcas@gmail.com. 

5. Grievances sent by any student at email id other than mentioned above 

or by any other means will not be considered. 

6. For any difficulty in registration process on the OBE portal, please 

contact/ whatsapp to Mr. Rajesh Raghav at 9868406898. 

. 

NOTE: The above instructions are applicable for Mock tests only. For final 

exams, which will start from 10
th

 July 2020 onwards, instructions will be 

provided separately. 
 

           Sd/- 

Principal 
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